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Important Things To Know To Prepare For Your Upcoming Ultrasound

1.	 Please arrive at least ten minutes prior to your ultrasound appointment time so 
both the ultrasound tech and the physician remain on schedule.

2.	 If you arrive late for your appointment, you may be asked to reschedule your 
appointment.

3.	 If you would like a gender reveal included with your ultrasound, please notify the 
tech before the ultrasound starts.

4.	 Please remember that the ultrasound is a very complex diagnostic test used 
primarily to evaluate the well-being of your baby, as well as an opportunity to 
determine gender and obtain pictures.

5.	 Following the ultrasound, a board certified Obstetrician will review the finding 
and images with you.

6.	 A DVD and pictures of your baby will be given to you when you have your 20 
week ultrasound. We will provide you with the best pictures possible however 
sometimes the position of your baby or other issues can affect the quality of 
the images. The DVD provided will play in a DVD player, computer with Windows 
Media Player and/or any device that plays MP4’s.  Please feel free to bring a flash 
drive as we can upload your ultrasound on that as well and it will then be able to 
play on most Smart TVs.

Once again, congratulations and we look forward to showing you the new addition to 
your growing family!

Thank you


